
Peter kutches 
	

11/150/95 
Richard Gallen L; Uo. 
260 Fifth ave., 
New York, HY 10001 

Dear Peiter, 

Thanks for the eaplanatio and y,,ur good wishes. 

I have been fortunate in being able to be as productive as I have been. 

and in lasting long enough to do what I've done. 

I'm grateful, too. 

I'm ever so much weaker, have difficulty not falling yet I am still able 

to work. 

And will as long as I can. 

I hope all of you have a good holiday season and a good year. 

Please rememner me to Raphaela, too. 

You wer.2 both thoughLful and helpul and I appreciate it. 

Best wishes, 



RICHARD GALLEN & COMPANY, INC. 
260 FWTH AVENUE 

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10001 

12 1 21 669-9624 	FAX: (212) E169-0325 

November 28, 1995 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold: 

Richard has passed on to me your inquiry as to which pages were dropped 
from Never Again! when the revised page proofs were sent to the printer. 
Unfortunately, I can't answer that question. I do recall problems with 
pagination in the first pass, and 1 think they arose in ''Pictures Worth More 
Than Ten Thousand Words," which may also have been the chapter that had 
not been typeset separately. Still, I don't think that would account for the 
discrepancy between the pages in the text and the pages indicated in the index, 
as that chapter comes rather late in the book and discrepancies, I believe, 
appear early on. Nor do I any longer have copies of the page proofs or the 
setting copy to make any comparisons. So I am of no help, I'm sorry to say. 

You, I gather, continue productively, despite the persistence of health 
problems. I hope that the upcoming holiday season spares you and Lil harsh 
weather and that it brings you both joy. 

Best regar 


